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CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

SITE WALK - May 3, 2021  

  

The Town of Hudson Conservation Commission will perform a field site survey of property located at 

58R Gowing Road (Map#237, Lot#32) on May 3, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. This field survey is required to 

evaluate wetland and wetland buffer impacts which are proposed as part of the Conditional Use Permit 

Application filed by KLN Construction Company, Inc. for the purpose of subdividing and building 8 

new residential homes.  

  

As always members of the public are invited to participate. 

Next Regular Meeting:  Monday, May 10, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  

  

  

William Collins   

______________________________   

  William Collins, Chairman  
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